
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 25th February 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Local Schools Community Project with Highcliffe School 

Regent Centre Christchurch Concert  
Wednesday 26th  March 

 
The Junior School choir will be performing at the Regent Centre, Christchurch Concert, on Wednesday 26th March. 
 

Who? Junior Choir Pupils 

Where? Regent Centre, Christchurch 

When? Wednesday 26th March 2024 
9.20am - 12 noon  
 
It may be possible for Parents/Guardians to stay and watch the performance 
starting at 10am and finishing at approximately 11.30am.  We have been 
advised that tickets are very limited and will be available to purchase 
directly from the Regent Centre Box Office, going on sale TODAY.  
 

Transport information We will need some parents to help with transporting the children to and from 
The Regent Centre Christchurch; this is very much appreciated (even if you can 
only transport your own child).  
 
If we do not have enough parent helpers to transport children, we 
may need to hire a minibus, which could involve a cost to parents. 
 
Children need to arrive at the Regent Centre no later than 9.20am on 
Wednesday 26th March.  We will be leaving at approximately 11:30, to return 
to school by 12pm. 
 
Children must be returned to school after the performance. 
 
ESSENTIAL: Click here to confirm how your child will travel to the 
Regent Centre.  
 

Lunch Arrangements  Although we anticipate being back at school for lunchtime, please can we ask 
that you provide your child with a packed lunch in case there are any delays. 
 

Clothing  Children are to wear full school uniform and look as smart as possible! 
 

Medical Declaration Please inform the group leader /school office of any current illness or 
medical treatment relating to your child prior to the activity. 
 

If you do not want 
your child to attend 

The ‘Blanket Trip Consent’ covers this trip and therefore, you will need to let 
the school know IN WRITING that your child will NOT be attending by Friday 
28th February. 
 

 
Please complete and return this form to the school office by Friday 28th February at the latest. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Sue Constance/Ellie Dunwoody 
Music Teacher/ Choir Leader 

https://regent.admit-one.eu/seats/?perfCode=14302
https://forms.gle/qEMHG2ofGMLHoPD69
https://forms.gle/qEMHG2ofGMLHoPD69

